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June 17, 2020

(via email: gfenton@uwittobriens.com)
Witt O'Briens’s LLC

Attention: Greg Fenton

2200 Eller Drive, PO Box 13038

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

RE: Award of Contract No. 20-TF0062A/TPR for Disaster Debris Monitoring Services

Dear Mr. Fenton:

Please be advised that the County has approved the award of the above referenced Contract to
your firm. The Contract as approved is effective from June 9, 2020 through June 8, 2023 with
two (2) additional twelve (12) month unilateral renewal options.

A copy of the executed Contract is attached for your records. To remain compliant, all
insurance must be current, up to date and in the amounts as required in the Bid.

If you have any further questions, please contact J. Scott Herring, Department of Public Works
at (352) 754-4060.

Sincerely,

Purchasing'a ontracts Manager

JSWitpr
Attachment

pc via email: J. Scott Herring P.E., Director of Public Works/County Engineer
Fred LaPiana, Assistant Public Works Director
Elaine Singer, Finance Manager
Lillian Hoyt, Operations Assistant
Katrina Tejera, Finance Specialist
Jeannie Austin, Administrative Assistant Il
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